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CARERS SHOP EARLY FOR CHRISTMAS 

 

Registered Charity 1152293 

 

Chippenham-based Charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care for a break, 

continued its programme of activities with a minibus trip on 16 November 2018. 

A Group of Carers were taken to the Swindon Outlet Village for some Pre-Christmas shopping.  All thoroughly 

enjoyed their trip and returned home with several bags of shopping and lots of happy chatter.  They all 

appreciated the break from their normal routine and the general banter from other Members. Lots of laughter 

was generated which lifted everybody’s spirits. 

 

Our Programme for 2018 continues on 23 November with a lunchtime Fish and Chip meal and entertainment 

from Magician Paul Macleavy.  

We welcome enquiries from anyone who is a Carer and are in need of a break.  You would be made very 

welcome to join in with our monthly events which are put on at minimal cost in the Rotary Hall, Station Hill, 

Chippenham.  Please contact 01249 654390 for further information or visit our Website fun4all.org.uk 

   

### 

 

PRESS RELEASE ENDS       

 

Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Mike Oakes  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


